
 

 

 

11th December 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer,   

Firstly, I would like to thank all of you for your support in establishing the new iPad 

for Learning scheme at Davison. We hope that this will provide a useful digital link 

between your daughter’s studies at school and her ability to continue that work at 

home.   

   

As you may be aware, there has been a great demand for digital devices, in 

particular iPads, in the last term. Many parts of the country have experienced partial 

or full school closures which have led to a reduced availability of iPads nationally. 

We have appreciated your patience during this time.   

  

I am now pleased to inform you that we have a firm confirmation that iPads will be 

with us very soon. This will enable us to distribute to students iPads from 11th January 

2021.  

  

Along with the distribution, we will also be launching our new iPad for Learning 

scheme portals for both parents and students. These will include tutorial guidance, 

links to information on cyber-safety, as well as a facility to request apps to be added 

to our Davison app list.    

  

We look forward to communicating further information regarding the distribution of 

iPads in the new year.   

   

Yours faithfully 

  

 

Mr A Smith  

E-Learning Coordinator   

 


